Learning is fun at

Park Hill Infants' School



Monday 30th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: School Fund Contributions 2024-2025 academic year

Thank you to all parents and carers who have contributed to the school fund this year so far.

increasing demands on our school budget. We continue to work to provide an enriched educational provision for our children despite the

donations). If you would like to donate more than this amount, please adjust accordingly within year would be much appreciated. This can be made via ParentPay (please do not send in cash one child attending Park Hill Infants, a voluntary contribution of £45.00 for the 2024-2025 academic for the 2024-2025 academic year. The suggested amount would be £30.00. For families with more than With this in mind, I am writing to ask if you would like to make a voluntary contribution to School Fund

the suggested amount or any amount. If you can spare anything at all, we would be most grateful. We know that everybody's budget is squeezed at the moment, so you are under no obligation to give

equipment. to enrich children's learning, enhancement of the playground and outside areas, PE and cooking We intend to use your generous donations to purchase books, school resources, visitors to the school

value this positive partnership between school and home. as it is a major contributing factor to the continued rich educational provision for our pupils. We greatly I am grateful for the support provided to us by parents, carers and Park Hill Schools Association (PHSA)

Yours sincerely,

Ms J Charman Headteacher

Menmey.